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The Tustin Area Council for Fine Arts (TACFA) is celebrating its 25th year creating 
community through the arts! As part of our celebration, TACFA presents another Art 
Fine Program coming this Spring sponsored by Enderle Center. 

Student Art Invitational Update 
Middle and high school art students will have a chance to display their art and win cash 
prizes at the 27th Annual Student Art Invitational held on one day, Friday, April 28th, 
from 12 noon to 6 pm at the Clifton Miller Community Center, 300 Centennial Way, 
Tustin. Student created art works will include a variety of visual media including 
ceramics, 3-D, photography and graphics. A reception recognizing the winners will be 
held at  7 pm at the same location. The first-place winners will also have the honor of 
having their work displayed at Chemer’s Gallery in Enderle Center from May 2- 6th in 
conjunction with The HeART of Orange County All Media exhibit.  
  

For more information, please visit www.tacfa.org or call (714) 518-5519. 
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